
 

 
 

Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting 
held at Cantley Village Hall on Thursday 6th April 2017 

 
Present: 
Steve Bennett, Peter Key and Brenda Pawsey.  The Clerk, District and County 
Councillor Andrew Proctor, and 2 Members of the public were also present. 
 

 

1. Election of Chairman 
Steve Bennett was elected to chair the meeting. 
 

 

2. Apologies 
Dot Machin, Norma Knight and Michael Brook had sent their apologies for the 
meeting. 
 

 
 
 

3. Minutes of the meeting held on 7th April 2016 
The minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 7th April 2016 were agreed as a 
correct record, proposed by Peter Key, seconded by Steve Bennett, all in favour. 
 

 

4. Parish Council Reports 
a) Chairman’s Report 
The Vice Chair of the Parish Council, Dot Machin, gave her report (Appendix 1). 
 
b) Financial Report 
The Parish Clerk gave a report on the Parish Council’s finances (Appendix 2). 
 

 

5. 
 

County and District Councillor Reports 
Andrew Proctor, County and District Councillor, gave a report on behalf of 
Broadland District Council and Norfolk County Council (Appendix 3). 
 

 

6. Police 
A report was received from PC 52 Ian Kennedy (Appendix 4). 
 

 

7. 
 

Reports from Local Organisations 
 
a) Cantley Sugar Factory 
A report was received from Ian Redhead (Appendix 5). 
 
b) Cantley Community Trust 
A report was received from Doreen Browne (Appendix 6). 
 
c) Cantley School 
A report was received from Christopher Aitken (Appendix 7). 
 
d) Cantley Village Hall 
A report was received from Racheal Wright (Appendix 8). 
 
e) Cantley Flower Show 
A report was received from Carole Grimes (Appendix 9). 
 
f) FOCUS 
A report was presented by Ray Smith (Appendix 10). 
 
g) Freethorpe First Responders 

 



 

A report was received from Margaret Ditcham (Appendix 11). 
 
h) Cantley and Limpenhoe Churches 
A report was presented by Martin Greenland (Appendix 12). 
 
i) Cantley Staithe Trust 
A report was received from Andy Guy (Appendix 13). 

 
j) Cantley Stay and Play 
A report was received from Sophie Luxford (Appendix 14). 
 

8. 
 

General Parish Issues 
Andrew Proctor suggested that Sally Hoare of Broadland District Council could give 
advice regarding how Community Infrastructure Levy money could be spent before 
its deadline expired. 
 

 
 

 The meeting closed at 7.50pm.  
 
 
 
 

CHAIRMAN 


